PennCrest BANK's Newest Guest-...
residing at Pleasant Valley .....

Thank you to our Pleasant Valley team members for taking such good
care of your guest! Your hospitality is awesome!!

CITY WORKER COMES
Fr'iday May 6 2016: TO AID OF DUCKLINGS
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Friday, May 6, 2016

ltnona City Public Works employee Ken Servello was

in the right place af the right time during his lunch
break Thursday. Seeing a mother duck panicking near a
storm drain at Penn Crest Bank on Pleasant Valley Boule-
vard, Servello submerged himself in the drain to rescue six
newly hatched ducklings.
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Thursday, May 5, 2016:

News update, straight from PV:

"Well, here's the latest news on the ducks. We had a customer come in and ask about the egg
shells outside. We told her there are baby ducks that had hatched yesterday out there. She
said that there are no ducks out there now. The customer went outside and came back in and
said they were out by the sewer drain in the parking lot. There were 6 babies in the sewer
drain. It just so happened that the water authority was over at the restaurant (next door) and
came over and got them out of the drain. We then called the Game Commission and they had
someone here within 10 minutes. They packed up the mommy duck and her 8 babies and were
taking them to Canoe Creek.” ~ PV Team Members ~




PennCrest BANK's Newest Guest...

residing at Pleasant Valley!
Friday, April 29, 2016

Pleasant Valley is pleased to present their newest guest...
Mama Duck, who they named Penny!

‘Papa Duck, Nic, must be at work! Penny is sitting on nine to 10 eqggs that should be
hatching at any time. We feed them every day and give them fresh water. Their
menu has consisted on Honey Nut Cheerios, Triscuits, bread, bologna, and various
other crackers!”
~ Pleasant Valley Team Members ~




